
August 5, 2016 

Lake County California 

Board of Supervisors 

255 North Forbes 

Lakeport CA, 95461 

RE: Respect of the Middletown Area Plan 

Dear Lake County California Board of Supervisors, 

Kimberly Haynie 

P.O. Box 1129 

Middletown, Ca 95461 

It is with deep sadness I write this letter. The last time I wrote you a letter it was to commend Lake 

County government. I expressed appreciation for the fine work done by so many county employees 

and gratitude for the excellent customer service I received from the Lake County Planning Department 

and Special Districts representatives. At that time, I did not understand why many people were so 

critical of county government, I am very satlto say that I am beginning to understand why many feel 

the Lake County Board of Supervisors often does not represent or serve them. 

I spent two years contemplating where I wanted to live and ultimately I chose Middletown from a 

plethora of options. The- Middletown Area Plan was a document that played a big part in the reason I, 

and others, chose to buy a h6me in Miqdletown. The fact that plan clearly describes an intention to 

encourage cottage type businesse�, and delineates development parameters that provide the legal 

right to deny box store type businesses permission to locate in Middletown, was a major factor in my 

decision. I, along yvith great many of our community members, abhor the box store look, the 

degradation of �ommunj,ty identity that can be initiated by their establishment in a small community, 

and the siphoning 9f monetary resources out of the local community while returning little to nothing 

back that frequenUy occurs. 

Like many people that have chosen Middletown, I desperately want to live in a community that is intent 

on maintaining its character, and is governed by people actively supportive of the community's identity. 

I thought I had found both. It appears I may have been wrong, at least where the governance part is 

concerned. The Middletown community has strongly, clearly, and repeatedly expressed their 

overwhelming desire that the intention of the plan is followed and that the Dollar General store is not 

permitted to establish a location in Middletown. 
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